

Town of Weare

Selectmen's Office 15 Flanders Memorial Road Weare, NH 03281 (603) 529-7535

www.weare.nh.gov

Selectmen:

Frederick W. Hippler, Chairman John (Jack) Meaney, Vice Chair Jonathan H. Osborne Sherry M. Burdick John Van Loendersloot

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Board of Selectmen will be meeting on Thursday, October 21, 2021 @ 7 PM at the Weare Town Office Building to discuss and revisit the possible acquisition of an 85 acre parcel off North Stark Highway, Tax Map 401, Lot 96.

NOTE: Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this meeting and needs to be provided a reasonable accommodation in order to participate, should call the Town Office (529-7525) at least 24 hours in advance so that arrangements can be made.